Also, on Friday at 12:30 p.m. there will be a ribbon cutting at South Georgia Medical Center for a Women's Health Initiative.

On Wednesday, November 22nd beginning at 6:30 a.m., the annual Thanksgiving for Thousands food distribution, hosted by Second Harvest, will be held at Valdosta High School.

Mrs. Dukes stated on behalf of staff, we are thankful for the Commission's leadership, clear direction and vision. Chairman Slaughter thanked Mrs. Dukes and staff for representing Lowndes County and for serving the citizens of this community.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD - There were no citizens wishing to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT

Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Vice Chairman Wisenbaker second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session meeting at 5:42 p.m.